
April 17, 2020  

Dear Colleagues,
 
We made it through the first
week of the quarter! Thank
you to everyone for your hard
work and dedication to our
students. Remember to check
the virtual campus page for
information and resources
during this time. 
 
Have a safe and relaxing
weekend.

Comings & Goings

Welcome, Sophia Kim, Director of the Science Learning Institute! Sophia comes to Foothill
College from Stanford University's Haas Center for Public Service where she was the High
School Program Director, leading the High School Support Initiative, whose goal was
addressing education inequity in local communities through tutoring and mentoring high
school students. Sophia is a transplant from Boston where she spent almost 15 years
working in the nonprofit youth work space, directing programs that primarily served Asian
American youth from immigrant and low-income backgrounds, building youth leadership and
supporting youth to effect positive change in their communities. 
 
Sophia also has a commitment to anti-oppression education and change work through

https://foothill.edu/virtualcampus/


 
Sophia has a bachelor's degree from Williams
College, where she double-majored in biology and



Foundation Raises Funds for COVID-19 Relief

Thanks to generous donations from students, faculty, staff, alumni and community members,

https://foothill.edu/rsl-symposium/
https://secure.donationpay.org/fhda/emergencyfund.php
https://foothill.edu/heritage/covid19-psa-contest.html
https://foothill.edu/heritage/api.html


https://foothill.edu/ambassadors/
https://foothill.edu/marketing/
mailto:smithvanessa@fhda.edu
mailto:smithvanessa@foothill.edu
http://www.twitter.edu/foothillnews
https://www.linkedin.com/edu/foothill-college-19975
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